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Dear James

Thank you for your email of 21 August 2023 requesting the following under the Official
Information Act 1982 (the Act):

Please provide all information concerning the OIA's you have received regarding me
regarding the Container Return scheme. This should include but not be limited to, time
of requests - timing of responses, explanation of delays if any, timing of transfers if any
etc.

As your previous requests under the Act were responded to through the FYl.org.nz website,
information regarding your requests is publicly available. Therefore your request for this
information is refused under section 18(d) of the Act.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Office of the Ombudsman of my
decision to withhold information relating to this request, in accordance with section 28(3) of
the Act. The relevant details can be found on their website at:
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz.

Please contact my office if you have any queries about this response.
Yours sincerely
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